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Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,
I would hope that would consider removing the exclusion for transgender healthcare. I cannot understand why this
day and age we would deny coverage to any segment of our employees (State workers). Every person should have
the right to healthcare no matter the gender or any other reason.
John E Jahnke
975 Howard St.
Green Bay WI 54303
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